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and Combined Chiefs of Staff, the War Department General Staff, and the Services
of Supply.
American Government Glen Krutz 2017-12-30 American Government is designed to meet
the scope and sequence requirements of the single-semester American Government
course. This title includes innovative features designed to enhance student
learning, including Insider Perspective features and a Get Connected module that
shows students how they can get engaged in the political process. The book
provides an important opportunity for students to learn the core concepts of
American Government and understand how those concepts apply to their lives and the
world around them. The images in this textbook are grayscale.
Beyond Nineteen Eighty-four William Lutz 1989 This book probes the efforts at
manipulation individuals face daily in this information age and the tactics of
persuaders from many sectors of society using various forms of Orwellian
"doublespeak." The book contains the following essays: (1) "Notes toward a
Definition of Doublespeak" (William Lutz); (2) "Truisms Are True: Orwell's View of
Language" (Walker Gibson); (3) "Mr. Orwell, Mr. Schlesinger, and the Language"
(Hugh Rank); (4) "What Do We Know?" (Charles Weingartner); (5) "The Dangers of
Singlespeak" (Edward M. White); (6) "The Fallacies of Doublespeak" (Dennis
Rohatyn); (7) "Doublespeak and Ethics" (George R. Bramer); (8) "Post-Orwellian
Refinements of Doublethink: Will the Real Big Brother Please Stand Up?" (Donald
Lazere); (9) "Worldthink" (Richard Ohmann); (10)"'Bullets Hurt, Corpses Stink':
George Orwell and the Language of Warfare" (Harry Brent); (11) "Political
Language: The Art of Saying Nothing" (Dan F. Hahn); (12) "Fiddle-Faddle,
Flapdoodle, and Balderdash: Some Thoughts about Jargon" (Frank J. D'Angelo); (13)
"How to Read an Ad: Learning to Read between the Lies" (D. G. Kehl); (14)
"Subliminal Chainings: Metonymical Doublespeak in Advertising" (Don L. F. Nilsen);
(15) "Doublespeak and the Polemics of Technology" (Scott Buechler); (16) "Make
Money, Not Sense: Keep Academia Green" (Julia Penelope); (17) "Sensationspeak in
America" (Roy F. Fox); and (18) "The Pop Grammarians--Good Intentions, Silly
Ideas, and Doublespeak" (Charles Suhor). Three appendixes are attached: "The
George Orwell Awards,""The Doublespeak Award," and "The Quarterly Review of
Doublespeak." (MS)
Magruder's American Government, California Edition William A. McClenaghan
2006-06-30
History of Woman Suffrage: 1883-1900 Elizabeth Cady Stanton 1902
Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials and Contributions to Periodicals Library of
Congress. Copyright Office 1968
Parenting Matters National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2016-11-21 Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and
the environment of the familyâ€"which includes all primary caregiversâ€"are at the
foundation of children's well- being and healthy development. From birth, children
are learning and rely on parents and the other caregivers in their lives to
protect and care for them. The impact of parents may never be greater than during
the earliest years of life, when a child's brain is rapidly developing and when
nearly all of her or his experiences are created and shaped by parents and the
family environment. Parents help children build and refine their knowledge and
skills, charting a trajectory for their health and well-being during childhood and
beyond. The experience of parenting also impacts parents themselves. For instance,
parenting can enrich and give focus to parents' lives; generate stress or calm;
and create any number of emotions, including feelings of happiness, sadness,
fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of young children today takes place in the
context of significant ongoing developments. These include: a rapidly growing body
of science on early childhood, increases in funding for programs and services for
families, changing demographics of the U.S. population, and greater diversity of
family structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by
technology and increased access to information about parenting. Parenting Matters
identifies parenting knowledge, attitudes, and practices associated with positive
developmental outcomes in children ages 0-8; universal/preventive and targeted
strategies used in a variety of settings that have been effective with parents of
young children and that support the identified knowledge, attitudes, and
practices; and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of practices that
lead to healthy child outcomes as well as their participation in effective
programs and services. This report makes recommendations directed at an array of
stakeholders, for promoting the wide-scale adoption of effective programs and
services for parents and on areas that warrant further research to inform policy
and practice. It is meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of parenting
policy, research, and practice in the United States.
American Government Glen Krutz 2016-07-14 "Published by OpenStax College, American
Government is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the singlesemester American Government course. This title includes innovative features
designed to enhance student learning, including Insider Perspective features and a
Get Connected module that shows students how they can get engaged in the political
process. The book provides an important opportunity for students to learn the core
concepts of American Government and understand how those concepts apply to their
lives and the world around them. Our American Government textbook adheres to the
scope and sequence of introductory American government courses nationwide. We have
endeavored to make the workings of American Government interesting and accessible
to students while maintaining the conceptual coverage and rigor inherent in the
subject at the college level. With this objective in mind, the content of this
textbook has been developed and arranged to provide a logical progression from the
fundamental principles of institutional design at the founding, to avenues of
political participation, to thorough coverage of the political structures that
constitute American government. The book builds upon what students have already
learned and emphasizes connections between topics as well as between theory and
applications. The goal of each section is to enable students not just to recognize
concepts, but to work with them in ways that will be useful in later courses,
future careers, and as engaged citizens. The organization and pedagogical features
were developed and vetted with feedback from American government instructors
dedicated to the project."--BC Campus website.
Getting the message through: A Branch History of the U.S. Army Signal Corps
Rebecca Robbins Raines 1996 Getting the Message Through, the companion volume to
Rebecca Robbins Raines' Signal Corps, traces the evolution of the corps from the
appointment of the first signal officer on the eve of the Civil War, through its
stages of growth and change, to its service in Operation DESERT SHIELD/DESERT
STORM. Raines highlights not only the increasingly specialized nature of warfare
and the rise of sophisticated communications technology, but also such diverse
missions as weather reporting and military aviation. Information dominance in the

Depression in Parents, Parenting, and Children Institute of Medicine 2009-10-28
Depression is a widespread condition affecting approximately 7.5 million parents
in the U.S. each year and may be putting at least 15 million children at risk for
adverse health outcomes. Based on evidentiary studies, major depression in either
parent can interfere with parenting quality and increase the risk of children
developing mental, behavioral and social problems. Depression in Parents,
Parenting, and Children highlights disparities in the prevalence, identification,
treatment, and prevention of parental depression among different sociodemographic
populations. It also outlines strategies for effective intervention and identifies
the need for a more interdisciplinary approach that takes biological,
psychological, behavioral, interpersonal, and social contexts into consideration.
A major challenge to the effective management of parental depression is developing
a treatment and prevention strategy that can be introduced within a two-generation
framework, conducive for parents and their children. Thus far, both the federal
and state response to the problem has been fragmented, poorly funded, and lacking
proper oversight. This study examines options for widespread implementation of
best practices as well as strategies that can be effective in diverse service
settings for diverse populations of children and their families. The delivery of
adequate screening and successful detection and treatment of a depressive illness
and prevention of its effects on parenting and the health of children is a
formidable challenge to modern health care systems. This study offers seven solid
recommendations designed to increase awareness about and remove barriers to care
for both the depressed adult and prevention of effects in the child. The report
will be of particular interest to federal health officers, mental and behavioral
health providers in diverse parts of health care delivery systems, health policy
staff, state legislators, and the general public.
A History of the Rectangular Survey System C. Albert White 1983
Prentice Hall Magruder's 2007 American Government Frank Abbott Magruder 2007
Magruder's American Government 1989 William A. McClenaghan 1989
Advancing Oral Health in America Institute of Medicine 2012-01-05 Though it is
highly preventable, tooth decay is a common chronic disease both in the United
States and worldwide. Evidence shows that decay and other oral diseases may be
associated with adverse pregnancy outcomes, respiratory disease, cardiovascular
disease, and diabetes. However, individuals and many health care professionals
remain unaware of the risk factors and preventive approaches for many oral
diseases. They do not fully appreciate how oral health affects overall health and
well-being. In Advancing Oral Health in America, the Institute of Medicine (IOM)
highlights the vital role that the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS)
can play in improving oral health and oral health care in the United States. The
IOM recommends that HHS design an oral health initiative which has clearly
articulated goals, is coordinated effectively, adequately funded and has highlevel accountability. In addition, the IOM stresses three key areas needed for
successfully maintaining oral health as a priority issue: strong leadership,
sustained interest, and the involvement of multiple stakeholders from both the
public and private sectors. Advancing Oral Health in America provides practical
recommendations that the Department of Health and Human Services can use to
improve oral health care in America. The report will serve as a vital resource for
federal health agencies, health care professionals, policy makers, researchers,
and public and private health organizations.
Places from the Past Clare Lise Cavicchi 2001
Congressional Government: A Study in American Politics Woodrow Wilson 2018-06-05
The object of this book is to point out the most characteristic practical features
of the federal system. Taking Congress as the central and predominant power of the
system, its object is to illustrate everything Congressional. Everybody has seen,
and critics without number have said, that our form of national government is
singular, possessing a character altogether its own; but there is abundant
evidence that very few have seen just wherein it differs most essentially from the
other governments of the world. There have been and are other federal systems
quite similar, and scarcely any legislative or administrative principle of our
Constitution was young even when that Constitution was framed. Contents: The House
of Representatives The House of Representatives. Revenue and Supply The Senate The
Executive
Magruder's American Government 2001 William A. McClenaghan 2001
The Federalist Papers Alexander Hamilton 2009-04-28 This authoritative edition of
the complete texts of the Federalist Papers, the Articles of Confederation, the
U.S. Constitution, and the Amendments to the U.S. Constitution features supporting
essays in which leading scholars provide historical context and analysis. An
introduction by Ian Shapiro offers an overview of the publication of the
Federalist Papers and their importance. In three additional essays, John Dunn
explores the composition of the Federalist Papers and the conflicting agendas of
its authors; Eileen Hunt Botting explains how early advocates of women’s rights,
most prominently Mercy Otis Warren, Judith Sargent Murray, and Charles Brockden
Brown, responded to the Federalist-Antifederalist debates; and Donald Horowitz
discusses the Federalist Papers from the perspective of recent experiments with
democracy and constitution-making around the world. These essays both illuminate
the original texts and encourage active engagement with them.
Investigative Oversight Morton Rosenburg 2012-04-08 The adversarial, often
confrontational, and sometimes high profile nature of congressional investigations
sets it apart from the more routine, accommodative facets of the oversight process
experienced in authorization, appropriations or confirmation exercises. While all
aspects of legislative oversight share the common goals of informing Congress so
as to best accomplish its tasks of developing legislation, monitoring the
implementation of public policy, and of disclosing to the public how its
government is performing, the inquisitorial process also sustains and vindicates
Congress' role in our constitutional scheme of separated powers and checks and
balances. The rich history of congressional investigations from the failed St.
Clair expedition in 1792 through Teapot Dome, Watergate, Iran-Contra and
Whitewater has established, in law and practice, the nature and contours of
congressional prerogatives necessary to maintain the integrity of the legislative
role in that constitutional scheme. This report provides an overview of some of
the more common legal, procedural and practical issues, questions, and problems
that committees have faced in the course of an investigation. This is a print on
demand report.
Global Logistics and Strategy, 1940-1943 Richard M. Leighton 1955 U.S. Army
logistics, primarily of ground forces, in its relation to global strategy; the
treatment is from the viewpoint of the central administration in Washington--Joint
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form of superior communications is considered to be sine qua non to modern
warfare. As Raines ably shows, the Signal Corps--once considered by some Army
officers to be of little or no military value--and the communications it provides
have become integral to all aspects of military operations on modern digitized
battlefields. The volume is an invaluable reference source for anyone interested
in the institutional history of the branch.
Magruder's American Government Prentice Hall (School Division)
Magruders American Government 1994 William A. McClenaghan 1994
Promoting the Educational Success of Children and Youth Learning English National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2017-08-25 Educating dual
language learners (DLLs) and English learners (ELs) effectively is a national
challenge with consequences both for individuals and for American society. Despite
their linguistic, cognitive, and social potential, many ELsâ€"who account for more
than 9 percent of enrollment in grades K-12 in U.S. schoolsâ€"are struggling to
meet the requirements for academic success, and their prospects for success in
postsecondary education and in the workforce are jeopardized as a result.
Promoting the Educational Success of Children and Youth Learning English:
Promising Futures examines how evidence based on research relevant to the
development of DLLs/ELs from birth to age 21 can inform education and health
policies and related practices that can result in better educational outcomes.
This report makes recommendations for policy, practice, and research and data
collection focused on addressing the challenges in caring for and educating
DLLs/ELs from birth to grade 12.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of Congress. Copyright Office
1958 Includes Part 1, Number 1 & 2: Books and Pamphlets, Including Serials and
Contributions to Periodicals (January - December)
From Root to Mcnamara Center of Center of Military History United States Army
2015-01-07 An analysis of the executive control exercised by the War Department
over the men, money, and other resources required to raise, train, equip, and
supply the United States Army.
Magruder's American Government Willian A. McClenagham 2002-05-15 (High School)
Hailed as a stellar educational resource for nearly a century, Magruder's American
Government is updated annually to meet the changing needs of today's high school
students and teachers. The program's engaging narrative is enhanced with numerous
primary sources, political cartoons, charts, graphs, and photos, making the
structure and principals of government accessible and motivating to students of
all abilities.
American Government Frank Abbott Magruder 2005-01-01 Hailed as a stellar
educational resource since 1917, Magruder's American Government is updated
annually to incorporate the most current, most authoritative American Government
content, and meet the changing needs of today's high school students and teachers.
Magruder's clear, engaging narrative is enhanced with the Essential Questions,
numerous primary sources, political cartoons, charts, graphs, photos and
interactive online activities, to make the subject of American Government
accessible and motivating to students of all abilities. The Pearson Advantage
Respected, relevant, and reliable Teacher's most trusted and authoritative program
in the nation! Magruder's is recognized for its clear, well-written narrative
using a variety of methods to make content accessible to all students. Written
around Grant Wiggin's Essential Questions In each Unit and Chapter, students
explore Essential Questions, with additional activities in the Essential Question
Journal. New features to make content easier to understand How Government Works
feature, academic vocabulary defined at the point of use, multiple graphic
organizers, audio tours accompanying complex graphics. Quick Study Guides, and
text having a fresh, magazine-inspired design, demystify difficult American
Government concepts. Student Resources: American Government Online Student Center
Students connect to 21st Century learning with rich digital assets that include
two Online Student Editions, downloadable audio and video resources, and
interactive assessments. The American Government Essential Question Journal Print
consumable that accompanies the Magruder's American Government Textbook for
students to answer the Essential Questions in graphic, chart, question and essay
formats. American Government Essential Question Video on DVD Students identify the
Essential Questions for American Government through relevant videos. Teacher
Resources: American Government Online Teacher Center All teaching resources are
conveniently organized online and include interactive presentation tools, leveled
editable teacher resources and assessments, instructional management tools which
include: assigning content tracking student's progress accessing student's
learning generating reports for administration, students and parents. Teacher's
All-in-One Resources with Editable Worksheets on CD-ROM CD-ROM includes Teacher's
Edition and a wide range of on-level and Foundations lesson plans, worksheets, and
assessments. This built-in differentiation allows teachers to pick and choose
among the resources that meet the needs of all students!
Women and Politics Julie Dolan 2021-08-17 Women and Politics: Paths to Power and
Political Influence examines the role of women in politics from the early women’s
movement to the female politicians in power today. Focusing on women whose stories
have not yet been told, this book includes new analysis and scholarship on the
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experiences and viewpoints of conservative women, women of color, LGBT women, and
millennial women.
Cheesebox Paul Meskil 1974 Hailed as a stellar educational resource since 1917,
Magruder's American Government teaches students the inner workings of the American
political and legal system. Updated annually, Magruder's incorporates the most
current and authoritative American government content to meet the changing needs
of today's high school students and teachers. The text's clear, engaging narrative
is enhanced with numerous primary sources, political cartoons, charts, graphs, and
photos, to make the subject of government accessible and motivating to students of
all abilities.
Teacher's Guide and Lesson Plans 1991
The Constitution Frank Abbott Magruder 1933
Magruder's American Government Willian A. McClenagham
Designing Clinical Research Stephen B. Hulley 2011-11-30 Designing Clinical
Research sets the standard for providing a practical guide to planning,
tabulating, formulating, and implementing clinical research, with an easy-to-read,
uncomplicated presentation. This edition incorporates current research
methodology—including molecular and genetic clinical research—and offers an
updated syllabus for conducting a clinical research workshop. Emphasis is on
common sense as the main ingredient of good science. The book explains how to
choose well-focused research questions and details the steps through all the
elements of study design, data collection, quality assurance, and basic grantwriting. All chapters have been thoroughly revised, updated, and made more userfriendly.
American Military History Volume 1 Army Center of Military History 2016-06-05
American Military History provides the United States Army-in particular, its young
officers, NCOs, and cadets-with a comprehensive but brief account of its past. The
Center of Military History first published this work in 1956 as a textbook for
senior ROTC courses. Since then it has gone through a number of updates and
revisions, but the primary intent has remained the same. Support for military
history education has always been a principal mission of the Center, and this new
edition of an invaluable history furthers that purpose. The history of an active
organization tends to expand rapidly as the organization grows larger and more
complex. The period since the Vietnam War, at which point the most recent edition
ended, has been a significant one for the Army, a busy period of expanding roles
and missions and of fundamental organizational changes. In particular, the
explosion of missions and deployments since 11 September 2001 has necessitated the
creation of additional, open-ended chapters in the story of the U.S. Army in
action. This first volume covers the Army's history from its birth in 1775 to the
eve of World War I. By 1917, the United States was already a world power. The Army
had sent large expeditionary forces beyond the American hemisphere, and at the
beginning of the new century Secretary of War Elihu Root had proposed changes and
reforms that within a generation would shape the Army of the future. But world
war-global war-was still to come. The second volume of this new edition will take
up that story and extend it into the twenty-first century and the early years of
the war on terrorism and includes an analysis of the wars in Afghanistan and Iraq
up to January 2009.
Party Politics in America Marjorie Randon Hershey 2017-02-17 The seventeenth
edition of Party Politics in America continues the comprehensive and authoritative
coverage of political parties for which it is known while expanding and updating
the treatment of key related topics including interest groups and elections.
Marjorie Hershey builds on the book’s three-pronged coverage of party
organization, party in the electorate, and party in government and integrates
contemporary examples—such as campaign finance reform, party polarization, and
social media—to bring to life the fascinating story of how parties shape our
political system. New to the 17th Edition Fully updated through the 2016 election,
including changes in virtually all of the boxed materials, the chapter openings,
and the data presented. Explores increasing partisan hostility, the status of
voter ID laws and other efforts to affect voter turnout, young voters' attitudes
and participation, and the role of big givers such as the energy billionaire Koch
brothers in the 2016 campaigns. Critically examines the idea that Super PACs are
replacing, or can replace, the party organizations in running campaigns. New and
expanded online Instructor's Resources, including author-written test banks, essay
questions, relevant websites with correlated sample assignments, the book’s
appendix, and links to a collection of course syllabi.
The North Pool Rajiv Joseph 2013-11-13 In this riveting psychological thriller, a
high-school vice principal and a Middle Eastern–born transfer student engage in a
politically and emotionally charged game of cat and mouse, with dangerous
consequences.
Magruder's American Government 2002
Navegando 1A James F. Funston 2005
Magruder's American Government William A. MacClenaghan 1978
1999 Magruder's American Government William A. McClenaghan 1999
El-Hi Textbooks & Serials in Print, 2005 2005
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